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    Ogólnokształcąca Szkoła Baletowa

im. Ludomira Różyckiego

                                                                                                                             w Bytomiu

ul. Jagiellońska 21-23  41-902 Bytom

 tel/fax 32 787 01 01, 32 787 01 02

www.osb.bytom.pl

e-mail : sbaletowa@interia.pl   lub sekretariat.baletowa@gmail.com

Dear Sir/ Madam,

We are honored to invite you to take part in the X International Choreography Competition for Ballet School Students, which is taking place in Bytom on 25-28 January 2018. The Competition is organised in cooperation with Centrum Edukacji Artystycznej (The Centre of Art Education), Pro-Arte Association and The Silesian Opera in Bytom.
As organizers, we are convinced that this kind of competition lets young dancers and choreographers develop their artistic personality as well as lets us get to know and appreciate their talents. 


For young people and their teachers it seems to be important to meet and confront their-often different- looks at choreography. That is why, evaluation made by Polish and foreign choreographers and ballet teachers is a valuable experience.


Organizing such an international artistic event might also result in new contacts and cooperation between ballet schools in Europe, which may lead to other artistic and cultural activities as well as exchanging artistic ideas. 

All information concerning our school and the competition is to be found on our webpage www.osb.bytom.pl .
We also include the rules of the International Choreography Competition and the application form, which we would like you to send us till 15 December 2017 by electronic and traditional mail .

We also invite you to take part in the  IV International Conference “Dance, rhythm and music in science and practice” organized in cooperation with The Jerzy Kukuczka Academy of Physical Education in Katowice.
We are waiting for your application forms till 15 December 2017.
We are looking forward to receiving your reply.
                                                                                                  Yours faithfully,

Elżbieta Mendakiewicz

the School Principal 
Bytom, 10.10.2017r.

